
Student	Financial	Aid

Students	who	qualify	for	free	or	reduced	lunch	are	potentially	eligible	for	financial	
assistance	with	many	of	the	educational	enhancements	listed	above.		

Financial	assistance	is	also	available	for	students	in	need	who	might	not	necessarily	
qualify	for	the	free	lunch	program.		

For	more	information,	please	contact	
Dr.	Wendy	Ellis,	Assistant	Director	for	Curriculum	and	Instruction	

wellis@gsgis.k12.va.us

The	Governor’s	School	Foundation	seeks	charitable	contributions	to	enhance	the	
educational	environment	for	our	students	at	MLWGS.	We	are	proud	to	support	

student	involvement	in	programs	and/or	experiences	and	to	provide	supplies	and	
equipment	that	complement	day-to-day	classroom	learning.	We	also	recognize	that	

not	all	students	attending	MLWGS	have	access	to	the	same	set	of	resources;	therefore,	the	
Foundation	strives	to	connect	students	in	financial	need	with	the	educational	

enhancements	necessary	to	deepen	their	MLWGS	experience.

The	Governor’s	School	Foundation	works	with	the	MLWGS	administration	and	Office	of	
Counseling	to	offer	financial	assistance	to	students	in	need.		The	Foundation	can	often	

offer	approved	financial	support	to	qualifying	students	in	the	following	areas:

AP,	ACT	and	SAT	prep	books
Class	and	individual	photos
Class-related	International	travel
Classroom	requests	for	donations
Conferences
Competitions
Club	and	sports	camps
Club	dues
Class	trip	payments
Class	T-shirts
Dance	tickets
Drama	productions
Driver's	education	course
Extra-curricular	activity	equipment

Food	donations
Fundraisers
Graduation	attire
Graduation	cord	payments
Green	Machine	shirts
Honor	Society	payments
Parking	permit
Required	classroom	supplies
School	supplies	including	backpacks
Student	fees	for	dual	enrollment	etc.
Summer	reading	books
Wireless	internet	access
Yearbook

Students	and/or	parents	may	also	ask	their	teachers	for	more	information.	
The	identity	of	students	is	kept	anonymous	to	protect	privacy.		


